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Puddletown Church of England First School

‘Inspiring learners to be the best they can be’

Dorchester Road, Puddletown, Dorchester, DT2 8FZ Tel: (01305) 848206 Fax: (01305) 848094
Headteacher: Mr D Hunwick
E-mail: office@puddletownfirst.dorset.sch.uk www.puddletownfirst.dorset.sch.uk

27™ June 2017
Dear Parents/Carers

Just a quick note to remind you that this is the last ‘Puddleducks’
today, but next week is transfer day for the whole school
Thursday 6™ July. Your child is invited to come in to school on this
day from 8.45am until 11.30am.

For those people new to school you can arrive in the playground
from 8.30am and then wait for the children to start going in. T will
meet you in the playground and we will wait for the rush to subside
and then walk down to Class R and leave your child with me.

There is a meeting/coffee time in the hall with Mr Hunwick, to go
through forms, uniform and any other questions you may have. At
picking up time please come to the main office and you will be let in
to the school building.

Thank you for bringing your child to 'Puddleducks’. I hope they
have enjoyed it! I am sending the "All about me" booklets home
today for you to complete for the start of September, I hope you
and your family have a lovely summer holiday.

Please do not hesitate to see me if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Heidi Roberts



